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The Board of Directors of Valhalla Five Association meet at the Valhalla office on 27 April 2022 at 5:30 
PM.  In attendance were Dana Petron – President, Michael Chaffee – Secretary, Jay Torkelson - 
Treasurer and Chris Robinson – General Manager.  
 
After not meeting quorum at either the annual meeting or with the mail-in ballot process for elections, 
the board will remain in place until the next annual meeting. 
 
The board discussed directors for the coming term. Positions were decided as follows: 
 
President/MB Rep – Jay Torkelson 
Secretary/Treasurer/RAMB – Dana Petron 
Director – Michael Chaffee 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  
 
 
Chris Robson 
General Manager 


